
Rebecca Fox/R4/USEPA/US 
01/06/2009 09:34AM 

To Jennifer Derby/R4/USEPNUS@EPA, Tom 
Welborn/R4/USEPNUS@EPA 

ce 

bee 

Subject reporter 

got a voice mail yesterday from a reporter from raleigh newspaper wanting to know EPA position on PCS. said he thought his EPA public affairs contact was away working on slurry spill in TN. where should i refer him? thanks! will await your call at 1. b 

Becky Fox 
Wetland Regulatory Section 
USEPA 
Phone: 828-497-3531 
Email: fox.rebecca@epa.gov 


